Planning application comment was submitted on the09 October 2023 20:43 PM
The following is a comment on application P222728/N by Gilbert Wood

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: | object to this planning application on the grounds that

The reported increase in traffic with large lorries, tractors and trailers travelling long distances cannot be helpful
for climate change or the environment,

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Gilbert

Last name: Wood

Email: I
Postcode: HR13RG

Address: Fairview Cottage, Westhide, HR1 3RG
Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: Y
Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?

id=222728

Form reference: FS-Case-553175011



